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CHARLES E. SCHUMER Majority Leader
NEW YORK

Mnited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-3203
March 10, 2022

Dear Friends:

Please accept my warmest greetings as you join with the Chinese-American Planning
Council (CPC) to celebrate its 57™ Annual Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit. It is my pleasure to
recognize the incredible work of CPC, its Board, staff, volunteers, this year’s outstanding
honorees, as well as wish you all happiness and prosperity in the Year of the Tiger.

Since its founding, the Chinese-American Planning Council has remained an
indispensable organization in the community. CPC has dedicated itself to improving the social,
political, and economic standing of Chinese-Americans in and around New York City.
Designated as one of the city’s first social service agency to serve Chinese-Americans, CPC has
since expanded to address the needs of immigrant and low-income communities with 50 high-
quality programs at 35 sites in Manhattan, Brooklyn, and Queens and serves over 125,000
community members. I applaud the Chinese-American Planning Council for providing a myriad
of services ranging from immigration assistance, medical assistance, and recreational activities
to empower and assist its members, especially during the past two years.

Moreover, I would like to take this opportunity to spotlight Mannings Surgical Supplies
and Confucius Pharmacy & GrowNYC for being honored with the Community Service
Award. A community business, Mannings Surgical Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy provides
personalized pharmaceutical services to meet the unique needs of all its clients. Further, through
its environmental programs, GrowNYC has been inspiring and motivating New Y orkers to
ensure a clean environment for future generations. I commend everyone at Mannings Surgical
Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy and GrowNYC for their role in safeguarding the health and
wellness of our communities.

On behalf of all New Yorkers, I sincerely thank the Chinese-American Planning Council
and this year’s honorees for all that they do. I am confident that CPC will continue to serve our
community for many more years to come. Best wishes for a successful event.

Sincerely,

Clodse Sibne,

Charles E. Schumer
United States Senator
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March 10, 2022
Chinese-American Planning Council
150 Elizabeth Street
New York, New York 10022

Dear Friends:

I am delighted to extend my congratulations to the Chinese-American Planning Council
(CPC) on the occasion of its 57th Annual Lunar New Year Benefit Gala. It is my pleasure to
salute CPC’s 2022 Community Service Award winners, Mannings Surgical Supplies, Confucius
Pharmacy, and Grow New York. I would also like to extend my thanks and best wishes to CPC’s
Board and staff for the essential support and services they have provided throughout the COVID-
19 pandemic.

As you gather tonight, I would like to recognize the critical work CPC has done to
promote the social and economic empowerment of Chinese-Americans and other underserved
communities in New York City. Since its founding in 1965, CPC ‘s programs and services have
played a critical role in the life of our city. As the nation’s largest Asian-American social service
organization, CPC partners with over 125,000 individuals and families through its vital programs
that serve New Yorkers of all ages. The value and importance of their services has only become
clearer though COVID-19 pandemic and the alarming rise in acts of anti-Asian violence.

I thank The Chinese-American Planning Council for its commitment to supporting
underserved communities, welcoming Chinese-Americans and other immigrant families, and
providing essential support to New Yorkers from all walks of life. I want to wish you all a
Happy New Year as you celebrate the start of the year of the tiger, I hope everyone has an
enjoyable, memorable evening and a successful year to come!

Sincerely,

C'ao.&,,, . 7(.4.,&

CAROLYN B. MALONEY
Member of Congress



GRACE MENG
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
Washington, D.C. 20515

March 10, 2022

Chinese-American Planning Council
150 Elizabeth Street
New York, NY 10012

Dear Chinese-American Planning Council:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to all gathered at the Chinese-
American Planning Council’s 57" Annual Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit.

The Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC) was established in 1965 to
improve the lives of Chinese-Americans in New York City. CPC was the first social
service agency to serve Chinese Americans in New York. Its variety of programs include
workforce development, early childhood services, youth services, and community
services. CPC is the nation's largest Asian American social services organization and is
the trusted partner to 125,000 individuals and families striving to achieve goals in their
education, family, community, and career. I commend CPC for its unwavering
commitment to administering essential social services for Chinese Americans, especially
during the increased challenges posed by the pandemic.

I am honored to join CPC in recognizing the achievements of this year’s
Community Service Award honorees: Mannings Surgical Supplies & Confucius
Pharmacy, and GrowNYC. I commend both this business and organization for their
dedication and support to the Chinese community in Queens, they truly exemplify CPC’s
core values of giving back to the community.

Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful celebration and new year, as well as
much continued success!

Sincerely,

G

Grace Meng
Member of Congress



NYDIA M. VELAZQUEZ
7% DISTRICT, NEW YORK

March 10", 2022
Dear Friends,

Congratulations! I am delighted to extend greetings to the Chinese American Planning Council
and guests on this special 57" Annual Lunar New Year celebration!

For over half a century, CPC has been a cornerstone of Chinese-American, immigrant and low-
income communities. I have always been proud of the culturally competent services CPC
provides and how the organization has championed a myriad of human services that benefit the
social and economic well-being of the residents and community I represent.

I especially would like to thank Executive Director Wayne Ho, the Board of Directors, and
CPC’s dedicated staff, for their commitment to serving and uplifting the most vulnerable
members of the New York Asian American community throughout this pandemic.

I would also like to congratulate the recipients of this year’s CPC community service award:
Mannings Surgical Supplies, Confucius Pharmacy, and GrowNYC.

Happy Year of the Rat! And best wishes to all for a memorable evening and continued success.

Sincerely,

,s%;

Nydia M. Velazquez
Member of Congress



Proclamation

Bhereas, New York State is home to a thriving population of individuals of Asian heritage, and we are proud 1o
join with the id ity to celek one of their most imy and time-h i diti by wel
Lunar New Year Day; and

Mmﬂ!, the Lunar New Year begins with the new moon on the first day of the first lunar month, this year on
February 1st, and ends fifteen days later with the full moon on February 15th; according to the lunar calendar, 2022 is the
“Year of the Tiger” — the third sign of the zodiac which symbolizes power and strength in both mind and body, as those
born under this sign are courageous, resilient, and respeeted; and

EDZIZES, our Asian iti ik to the of our state and nation, and add to the multicultural
richness of New York State; as home to one of this nation’s largest Asian populati we look fi 1 to celebrations that
foster appreciation of their ancient traditions, such as the time-h d ob of the Lunar New Year, deeply rooted

in the history of many countries; and

hereas, a host of festivities that take place throughout Lunar New Year 4720 will provide an opportunity for all

to experience the richness of Asian culture and to gnize the ibutions these ities have made to our state,
nation and the world, as we collectively reflect upon the past year with hope and optimism for the year ahead; and

Eb!l‘!lﬁ. Lunar New Year's Eve and New Year's Day are a time for family, a time of reunion, and a time for
thanksgiving, and it is fitting that all New Yorkers share in this joyful occasion with our Asian communities as they
celebrate Lunar New Year 4720;

ﬁl!h‘l, El]t‘l’ﬂlll’!, 1, Kathy Hochul, Governor of the State of New York, do hereby proclaim February 1, 2022 as

LUNAR NEW YEAR DAY

in the Empire State.

Giben  under myhand and the Privy Seal of the State at
the Capitol in the City of Albany this twenty-seventh

day of January in the year two thousand twenty-two.

Kg Hed_

f—

Secretary to the Governor
Karen Pessichilli Keogh



OFFICE OF THE STATE COMPTROLLER
110 STATE STREET
ALBANY, NY 12236

March 10, 2022

Wayne Ho, President & CEO
Chinese-American Planning Council
150 Elizabeth Street

New York, NY 10012

Dear Friends:

Greetings to all those gathered this evening for the 57™
Annual Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit hosted by the
Chinese-American Planning Council. Since 1965, CPC has
worked to creates positive social change by ensuring Asian-
American, immigrant and low-income communities have
access to a wide range of resources and opportunities.

Congratulations are due to this year’s honorees: Mannings Surgical Supplies &
Confucius Pharmacy, Community Service Award, and GrowNYC, Community Service
Award. Their leadership, service and accomplishments are worthy of your recognition.

One of the country’s largest Asian-American social service organizations, the
Chinese-American Planning Council serves some 125,000 New Yorkers a year at 35
sites in Manhattan, Brooklyn and Queens. CPC’s main areas of focus are education,
family support and economic empowerment. The Council educates community
members of all ages, through literacy classes, preschool programs and cultural courses.
Senior citizens are kept connected and engaged through CPC’s Senior Centers and home
delivered meals. In addition, the Council has partnered with the New York State Office of
Children and Family Services (OCFS) to distribute more than 14,800 at-home
COVID-19 test kits. The dedicated officers, board, staff and supporters of the Chinese-
American Planning Council are honoring cherished traditions, and building a brighter
future for all.

Best wishes for a joyful celebration and continued success.

Sincerely,
f

Thomas P. DiNapoli
State Comptroller




ANDREA STEWART-COUSINS

NEW YORK STATE SENATE, 35™ DISTRICT
PRESIDENT PRO TEM ¢ MAJORITY LEADER

March 10", 2022

Dear Friends,

1 am delighted to have this opportunity to welcome you to the Chinese-American Planning Council’s 57"
Annual Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit. It is my honor to be part of this celebration as we enter the year
4720, and the Year of the Tiger.

I extend my gratitude and congratulations in recognizing this year’s outstanding recipients of the CPC
Community Service Award; Manning Surgical Supplies Confucius Pharmacy and GrowNYC. These
organizations have served as a powerful leader in the business community and New York State as a whole.
I thank them and congratulate them on this prestigious honor.

This special occasion would not have been possible without your support, so I appreciate your participation
this evening. The Chinese-American Planning Council is well-served by your involvement and I thank you
all for making a difference in the Chinese-American community and New York State.

Happy Chinese New Year!
Qs Aoirt Locssen
Andrea Stewart-Cousins

New York State Senator, 35™ District
President Pro Tem, Majority Leader

28 WELLS AVENUE, BUILDING #3 5™ FLOOR * YONKERS, NEW YORK 10701 = TEL: (914) 423-4031 = FAX: (914) 423-0979
HTTP./ / STEWARTCOUSING.NYSENATE.GOV, — I /ANDREA.STEWARTCOUSINS — b @ANDREASCOUSINS
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March 10, 2022

Dear Friends,

It is my honor to congratulate the Chinese-American Planning Council on the occasion of your
57th Annual Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit. Despite the profound challenges of this moment,
you continue to be a beacon in promoting both social and economic empowerment of Chinese
American, immigrant, and low-income communities. New Yorkers are greatly enriched by the
array of services and resources you provide, altogether a critical bridge to education,
entrepreneurship, healthy families, and thriving communities.

In addition, I extend my congratulations to the Community Service Award recipients, Mannings
Surgical Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy and GrowNYC. May you continue to civically engage
in precisely the meaningful ways that brought about the honor you receive this evening.

Congratulations again to the Chinese-American Planning Council for your 57 years of service.
When we appreciate the civic engagement, public service, and community-building work you do,
we lift up the best in the human spirit. I salute you for providing an opportunity for New Yorkers
to learn, to grow, and to succeed in reaching their aspirations. My best wishes for a happy and
prosperous Year of the Tiger to you and to all who have gathered to celebrate this auspicious
occasion.

Yours in Service,

(e

Leroy Comrie
District 14 | Queens
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Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC)
150 Elizabeth St.
New York, NY 10012

Dear Friends,

It is my privilege to celebrate the Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC)'s 57th Annual
Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit. Please accept my warmest greetings to the attendees and
congratulations to one of our closest community partners.

AAPI New Yorkers are the fastest-growing ethnic group in New York State. I can’t begin to tell
you how much I appreciate the advocacy CPC has been leading on behalf of the community,
from senior services and adult English literacy to pandemic recovery and combating anti-Asian
hate crimes. Your work improves the lives of so many community members of all ages and I’'m
proud to call CPC a partner.

I particularly wish to congratulate this year’s honorees, Mannings Surgical Supplies and
Confucius Pharmacy, and GrowNYC. Thank you all for all that you do.

Again, I’m proud to celebrate with you at CPC's Lunar New Year Benefit and I wish you another
year of success.

Sincerely,

ST

New York State Senator
Andrew S. Gounardes
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‘Wayne Ho, President and CEO
Chinese-American Planning Council
150 Elizabeth Street, New York, NY 10012

Dear Friends:

It is my great pleasure to congratulate the Chinese-American Planning Council as it celebrates its 57th Annual Lunar
New Year Virtual Benefit. Although the Benefit will not be in-person this year, I am grateful to have this opportunity
to thank all of the staff, supporters, and friends who make CPC such a valuable organization in our community.

I am also honored to extend my congratulations to this year’s honorees and recipients of the Community Service
Award: Mannings Surgical Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy, and GrowNYC. These two outstanding organizations
have supported this community immensely over the past year with crucially needed medical services and food
distributions, and they are well deserving of this award.

Since its founding in 1965, the Chinese-American Planning Council has served as a vitally important provider of
educational, social, and community services for not only Asian Americans across New York City, but also all
low-income and immigrant communities. CPC’s programs support community members at every stage of life, with
services such as after-school care, youth services, workforce development, and senior centers.

The past two years have been incredibly difficult for all, but especially for our Asian American communities, as they
have weathered both the COVID-19 pandemic and the horrifying rise of anti-Asian bigotry and hate crimes.
Throughout it all, CPC has continued to provide critical resources and support to the community and has increased
its services during this time to help combat the effects of the pandemic. This work is deeply admirable and has
demonstrated the ability of this community to come together to support cach other in good times and bad.

Tonight, we celebrate the Lunar New Year and honor the Chinese-American Planning Council and the recipients of
the Community Service Award for all they have contributed. I commend these organizations for their long-standing
dedication to their work, and look forward to supporting their continued service. As we enter the Year of the Tiger, I
hope that everyone continues to stay safe and healthy, and I wish you all a happy and restful year.

Sincerely,
Brian Kavanagh

MANHATTAN OFFICE: 250 BROADWAY. SUITE 2011, NEW YORK, NY 10007, (212) 29581585
ALBANY OFFICE: 512 LEGISLATIVE OFFICE BUILDING, ALBANY, NY 12247, |51 ¥ 3
BROOKLYN OFFICE: BOROUGH HALL ROOM 300, 209 JORALEMON ST BRODKLYN. NY 11201, (7
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March 10, 2022

Chinese-American Planning Council
150 Elizabeth Street
New York, NY 10012

Dear Friends,

It is with great pleasure that I extend my warmest greetings and congratulations on the occasion of
CPC’s 57+ Annual Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit. I am happy to join with all of you in wishing
everyone a happy, healthy and prosperous Year of the Tiger!

Founded in 1965, CPC has become renown as an important non-profit dedicated to representing the
Asian American community in the greater New York. CPC has achieved great success in its mission
to create positive social change and empower Asian American, immigrant, and low-income
communities in New York City by ensuring they have equitable access to resources and opportunities.

I am very excited to join everyone in commemorating the accomplishments of CPC and celebrating
its continued success. We take time tonight to recognize two organizations that have contributed to
our community. Congratulations to Mannings Surgical Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy; and
GrowthNYC on receiving the Community Service Award.

On behalf of the New York State Senate, I commend the membership of CPC for their invaluable and
essential services. My sincere thanks to President and CEO Wayne Ho for his hard work and dedicated

leadership. I look forward to working with the Chinese-American Planning Association in the future,
and I would like to express my deepest gratitude and personal wishes for its continued excellence.

Sincerely,

kB
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Dear Friends,

I’d like to extend to the Chinese-American Planning Council my warm wishes for a happy, prosperous,
and healthy Lunar New Year. These past few years have heavily impacted us all in a variety of ways.
Through it all, you have shown great care for this community and our neighbors. It is my pleasure to
represent you in the New York State Senate.

I wish this Year of the Tiger brings you and your loved ones much happiness, good fortune, and good
health.

Sincerely,

Zellnor Y. Myrie
New York State Senator, 20th District
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March 10, 2022
Dear Friends,

| want to offer my heartfelt congratulations to the Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC) and their
honorees as they celebrate their Annual Lunar New Year Benefit.

It is my pleasure to congratulate Mannings Surgical Supplies, Confucius Pharmacy, and Grow NYC
for being honored with this year's Community Service Awards.

Celebrating the Year of the Tiger provides us an opportunity to reflect upon the immense contributions
that Asian-American communities have made to our nation’s social, economic, and cultural fabric.

CPC's advocacy and on the ground work has been critical in helping many immigrant and low-income
New Yorkers during the COVID-19 pandemic.

| wish CPC and all its members continued success in all your endeavors. May you continue to be a
source of empowerment to all the communities you diligently serve.

| look forward to continuing our work together to empower Asian American, immigrant, and low-
income communities in our great city.

Gustavo Rivera

New York State Senate
33rd District
ALBANY OFFICE: CAPITOL BUILDING, ROOM 502, ALBANY, NEW YORK 12247 [518) 455-3305 » FAX (518) 426-6858
DISTRICT OFFICE: 2432 GRAND CONCOURSE, SUITE 506, BRONX. NEW YORK 10458 (T18) 933-2034 « FAX [T18) 933-2825

grivera@nysenate. gov
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March 10, 2022

Chinese-American Planning Council
150 Elizabeth Street

New York, NY 10012

Dear Friends:

I am delighted to congratulate you as you celebrate the Lunar New Year 4720, the Year of the Tiger.
While the event is virtual this year, I know it will be memorable.

Since its founding in 1965, CPC has grown into one of the largest social services organizations in New
York City. You empower Asian American, immigrant, and low-income communities through your
wide array of programming dedicated to education, family support, health, seniors, and career goals.

I would also like to congratulate your Community Service Awardees: Mannings Surgical Supplies and
Confucius Pharmacy, as well as, GrowNYC. 1 applaud them for their contributions to CPC and the
greater Chinese American community in New York City.

I wish you a Happy Year of the Tiger!

Sincerely yours,

C;}g A Wé

Toby Ann Stavisky
New York State Senator, 16" District



NEW YORK STATE ASSEMBLY

March 10, 2022
Dear Friends:

It is my pleasure to welcome you to the Chinese-American Planning Council’s (CPC) 57
Annual Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit.

Founded in 1965, the CPC is the nation’s largest Asian American social services organization,
which aims to promote the social and economic empowerment of Chinese American, immigrant
and low-income communities of New York City. Your efforts have been essential over the past
two years during the COVID-19 pandemic. You can all be proud of the work you’ve done for
individuals and families striving to attain goals in their education and careers to benefit their
families and communities - all during unprecedented times.

I would like to extend my most sincere congratulations to this year’s Community Service Award
honorees: GrowNYC and Mannings Surgical Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy. I join with their
friends and families in saluting them for a job well done.

Again, congratulations to tonight’s honorees and best wishes to CPC for your continued
success in the Year of the Tiger.

Sincerely,

(SO et

CARL E. HEASTIE
Speaker
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Dear Friends,

Congratulations and best wishes to the Chinese American Planning Council (CPC),
Brooklyn Community Services (BCS) on Year-4720, Year of the Tiger’s, 57th Annual Lunar
New Year Virtual Celebration Gala on March 10, 2022,

CPC is the largest Chinese-based non-profit social services agency in New York
City that provides extraordinary educational, social, and community services for Asian
Americans while working to improve the quality of life of Chinese Americans throughout
New York City. CPC has an impressive history and presence in our community, with
dedicated bilingual staff that have consistently shown wide-ranging experience providing
vital programs and services to immigrant families.

CPC’s esteemed history includes administering an abundance of services for
Chinese American children, youth, adults and senior citizens citywide with contracts from
the Federal, State, and City governments. CPC is fortunate to have a dedicated Board of
Directors, many of the Program Directors having been devoted to CPC, bringing many
years of experience and expertise.

I also congratulate the dedicated honorees: Mannings Surgical Supplies and
Confucius Pharmacy and GrowNYC. Their ongoing commitment to the values and
goals of the CPC is commendable.

I look forward to joining you virtually on March 10t to celebrate the Lunar New
Year, Year of the Tiger and honoring your countless years of service to our community.

Sincerely,

Qx,‘—é/m .
Peter J. Abbate, Jr.
Member of Assembly

® Room 839, Legislative Office Building, Albany, New York 12248, (518) 455-3053
® 6605 Fort Hamilton Parkway, Brooklyn, New York 11218, (718) 236-1764

Governmental Employees

Safety in the Work Place

Consumer Affairs & Protection
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March 10, 2022

Chinese-American Planning Council, Inc.
150 Elizabeth Street
New York, NY 10012

Dear Friends:

My best wishes are with you and the Chinese American community as you celebrate the
Chinese-American Planning Council Inc.’s (CPC) 57" Annual Lunar New Year Celebration,

CPC’s mission is to promote the social and economic empowerment of Chinese American
immigrant and low-income communities, and it has accomplished that by becoming the nation's
largest Asian American social services organization. CPC provides vital services to over 125,000
people each year through more than 50 programs at over 30 sites throughout New York City.
These programs include early childhood education, school-age care, youth services, workforce
development, community services, and senior services. CPC’s effort to serve the Chinese
American community continues to improve the quality of life of our community at large.

With every best wish for a festive, joyous and memorable 57" Annual Lunar New Year
Celebration and Year of the Tiger, I remain

Yours truly,

=225

Edward C. Braunstein
Member of Assembly

DISTRICT OFFICE: 213-33 38™ Avenus
ALBANY OFFICE: Room 842, Legi

few York 11361 = T18-357-3588 FAX 718-357-5047
N 48 « 518-455-5425 FAX 518-455-4848
EMAIL
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Chinese American Planning Council (CPC)
150 Elizabeth Street
New York, NY 10012

Dear President & CEO Wayne Ho;

I write to offer my congratulations on the special occasion of the Chinese American Planning Council -
CPC’s 57" Annual Lunar Year Celebration Gala the Year of the Tiger, The Chinese American Planning Council
(CPC) was founded in 1965. Today CPC is the largest Asian Americans social and community services organization
in the United States.

For 57 years the Chinese American Planning Council (CPC) has served over 125,000 community members
cach year. It provides more than 50 programs at over 30 sites throughout New York City. The Chinese American
Planning Council (CPC) is dedicated to improving the quality of life for the Chinese, Asian, and immigrant
communities.

I would like to thank the CPC Board and the staff for all the essential work they have done in the past year to
meet the community needs during the COVID-19 pandemic. The work done by your organization has helped
countless seniors, youth and families. You have helped in such varied areas as Senior Services, Multi- Social
Services, and Services for Asian Parents of the Developmentally Disabled and Housing Assistance. I also would like
to congratulate Mannings Surgical Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy for being honored with Community Service
Awards.

Let me extend my best wishes of much continued success as you go forward on your mission of helping
families through your many services. Once again, congratulations on the Annual Lunar Year Celebration Gala, Year
of the Tiger.

Very truly yours,
fbes=
b Y
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William Colton
Member of Assembly 47 AD

9 ALBANY OFFICE: Room 733, Legislative Office Building, Albany, NY 12248, 518-455-5828
9 DISTRICT OFFICE: 155 Kings Highway, Brookfyn, N°Y 11223, 718-236-1598
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March 10, 2022

Chinese-American Planning Council
150 Elizabeth Street
New York, New York 10022

Dear Friends:

Congratulations to the Chinese-American Planning Council on your 57th Annual
Lunar New Year Benefit Gala. I join you in recognizing Grow New York and Mannings
Surgical Supplies & Confucius Pharmacy as CPC’s 2022 Community Service Award
winners for their commitment to the health of the community. Special gratitude is
owed by all New Yorkers to CPC’s Board and staff for the critical support and services
you are providing during the COVID-19 pandemic.

Since its founding in 1965, the CPC ‘s social service and other programs have
played a critical role in the life of our city. CPC has helped create positive change by
promoting the social and economic empowerment of Americans of Chinese descent, as
well as immigrant and other underserved communities in New York. Unbowed by the
challenges posed by the COVID-19, or by the alarming rise in acts of anti-Asian violence
that the pandemic may have triggered, CPC enters the Year of the Tiger undaunted. As
the trusted partner to 125,000 individuals and families, CPC remains the nation’s
biggest Asian American social services organization, offering vital programs for New
Yorkers at every stage of their lives in Manhattan, Brooklyn, and Queens.

The Chinese-American Planning Council builds bridges by supporting
underserved communities, welcoming Chinese-American and other immigrant families,
and providing essential support to New Yorkers from all walks of life. As you celebrate
the Lunar New Year marking the year 4720, | thank the Chinese-American Planning
Council’s friends and supporters, and offer my sincerest appreciation and best wishes
for every continued success in the future.

Very truly yours,
Richard N. Gottfried
Assembly Member
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March 10, 2022
Dear friends,

It is with great pleasure that I send my sincerest congratulations to this year’s outstanding
honorees, Mannings Surgical Supplies & Confucius Pharmacy, and GrowNYC.

I also want to wish everyone a healthy and happy Lunar New Year and welcome the Year of the
Tiger. The Year of the Tiger is symbolic of courage and bravery, two qualities CPC has
demonstrated tremendously, especially during the pandemic.

I am incredibly grateful to CPC, the dedicated board members and staff, who have always gone
above and beyond to serve our communities, even more so during the pandemic when needs
were higher than ever. Their unwavering commitment to helping New Yorkers in need is one we
should all strive towards.

Congratulations again, thank you all for the incredible work that you do.

Sincerely,
Andrew Hevesi

28" Assembly District

JALBANY OFFICE: Room 844, Legisiative Office Building, Albany, New York 12248 [ 518-455-4926, FAX: 518-455-5173
QIDISTRICT OFFICE: 70-50 Austin Street, Suite 118, Forest Hills, New York 11375 [ 718-263-5595, FAX: 718-263-5688 EMAIL:
hevesia@nyassembly. gov
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March 10, 2022

Dear Friends:

Congratulations to the Chinese American Planning Council on your
57rd Annual Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit! [ am delighted to
have this opportunity to send my warmest greetings as you all
gather in celebration of the Year of the Tiger.

For decades, CPC has been a strong voice for Chinese American,
immigrant, and low-income communities, advocating on issues
concerning children, seniors, and essential workers. I want to thank
CPC’s board and staff for their courageous work responding to our
community’s needs during the pandemic. Between providing hot
meals for seniors, groceries for immigrant families, and day-care
services for our youth, CPC’s resources have remained
indispensable for so many, at a time when our community needed them most. We remain
grateful and hopeful of CPC’s continued empowerment of our communities and offer our
unwavering support to its programs.

I want to congratulate this year’s honorees, Manning’s Surgical Supplies and Confucius
Pharmacy and GrowNYC for being honored with Community Service Awards. Lastly, I want to
recognize Mr. Wayne Ho for his strong leadership and dedication as the President and CEO of
the organization. Thank you again for all the work you have done for the community and I wish
every everyone involved in another wonderful year with Chinese American Planning Council

and best wishes for many more to come! #L3E A\ &1 {5 & T 4R L2 1

Sincerely,

e

Nily Rozic

Legislative Office Building. Room 547



THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NeEw YoRrk, NY 10007

March 10, 2022

Dear Friends:

It gives me great pleasure to join the Chinese-American Planning Council in welcoming
everyone to its Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit.

Generations of Asian Americans have made invaluable contributions to the five boroughs, and
they will continue to play a key role as we work together to recover from the COVID-19
pandemic, grow our economy, and build a safer, fairer, more prosperous future for all. In these
efforts, I am truly grateful to the Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC) for its dedication to
promoting the social and economic empowerment of Chinese Americans, immigrants, and
underserved families across our city. As you gather virtually to welcome the year 4720 and
advance CPC’s vital mission, I applaud the staff and supporters of this outstanding organization
for all they do to foster positive change. This Lunar New Year celebration is also a wonderful
opportunity for New Yorkers of all backgrounds to stand in solidarity with our Asian sisters and
brothers and reaffirm our commitment to combat the rise of anti-Asian bias and violence fueled
by COVID-19 misinformation. I look forward to the many ways our vibrant Chinese community
will further strengthen New York as we unite to deliver a better city for all.

On behalf of the City of New York, congratulations to tonight’s honorees, GrowNYC and

Manning Surgical Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy. May the Year of the Tiger bring you all
great health, happiness, and continued success.

Sincerely,

Eric Adams
Mayor



OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC ADVOCATE
FOR THE CITY OF NEW YORK

JUMAANE D. WILLIAMS

March 10, 2022

To the Chinese-American Planning Council,

On behalf of the City of New York, I would like to offer you my congratulations and well-
wishes as you convene the 57th Annual Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit to celebrate the
Year of the Tiger. For more than five decades, your organization has been committed to
its mission of supporting the educational, social, and community needs of Chinese-
American New Yorkers. I would further like to commend Mannings Surgical Supplies and
Confucius Pharmacy as well as GrowNYC for being awarded this year’s Community
Service Awards; their work has been invaluable, especially amid the ongoing pandemic.

As Public Advocate, I know the importance of supporting and uplifting your community
through service. I support your work to advance the social and economic empowerment
of Chinese-American New Yorkers, and appreciate your successes over these many years.
I hope that you continue that work through the Year of the Tiger and far beyond.
Congratulations on your achievements, and I wish you success for many years to come.

Sincerely,

L7

Jumaane D. Williams
Public Advocate for the City of New York
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THE COUNCIL OF
THE CITY OF NEW YORK

ADRIENNE E. ADAMS CITY HALL TELEPHONE

PEAKE 212) 788-7210
SPIRS NEW YORK, NY 10007 G

March 10, 2022

Dear Friends:

As the first African American Speaker of the New York City Council, I am very happy to
extend my personal greetings to everyone gathered here tonight for the Chinese American
Planning Council’s (CPC) 57" Annual Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit.

Despite having been deeply affected by the COVID-19 pandemic, many nonprofit
organizations across the five boroughs have persevered, doing more with less and finding
new and often innovative ways to continue providing vital services to those in need.

That work remains as critical as ever, and I would like to thank CPC and its dedicated
team for the important work that they are doing to help provide educational, economic
empowerment, family-support programs, and other services to our city's Chinese
American community. Together, I'm confident that we will help New York get back on
its feet and fulfill its promise as the safest, fairest, and best city in the world.

Congratulations as well to this year’s honorees.

I hope everyone has a wonderful time tonight. Stay safe!
Sincerely,

ADRIENNE E. ADAMS

Speaker



OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 1 Centre Street, 19th floor, New York, NY 10007
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Mark D. Levine, Borough President

March 10, 2022

Dear Friends,

I’m pleased to join you in celebrating the Chinese-American Planning Council’s 57" Annual
Lunar New Year Benefit. $ & HR%!

Since its founding, CPC has been an advocate for Asian New Yorkers and has been an
invaluable support to the community. I’m especially grateful for how CPC’s staff and board have
worked nonstop during the pandemic to meet increasingly urgent needs.

I would also like to congratulate the winners of this year’s Community Service Awards,
Chinatown’s Mannings Surgical Supplies & Confucius Pharmacy and GrowNYC.

It is auspicious that 4720 is the Year of the Tiger, a symbol of strength and ferocity. In that vein,
I am confident that this is the year Chinatown and New York’s Asian American communities
will come roaring back.
I wish you a year of health, luck, and prosperity.

Sincerely,

%A ﬂ/{/\r\\)
Mark Levine
Manhattan Borough President



OFFICE OF THE BROOKLYN BOROUGH PRESIDENT

ANTONIO REYNOSO
Brooklyn Borough President

Dear Chinese-American Planning Council Members,

Congratulations to the Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC) as you celebrate your Annual
Lunar New Year Benefit!

CPC has done so much to help their members and communities throughout the city during the
arduous past two years of the COVID pandemic that met us with intolerable xenophobic acts
against the Asian American and Pacific Islander (AAPI) community. In this year of the tiger, as we
embark on new beginnings, it is time that we continue to stand up and defend all AAPI communities
against the vile hatred and undeserved violence and abuse that has been heaped against them.

Brooklyn is home to the second-largest Asian population in New York City, reenforcing my
commitment to ensure Asian Brooklynites live without fear and with opportunities to prosper. On
behalf of all Brooklynites, I want to express my sincere appreciation for the compassion and
commitment CPC has shown to their members.

I wish you and all your families good health, good luck and fortune in this year of the tiger.

Sincerely,

Fh-

Brooklyn Borough President Antonio Reynoso

Brooklyn Borough Hall + 209 Joralemon Street » Brooklyn, NY 11201 = 718/802-3700 +« Fax 718/802-3616 » www.brooklyn-usa.org



DONOVAN RICHARDS Crry or NEw YORK 718.286.3000
President www.queensbp.org
OFFICE OF THE info@@queensbp.org
PresipENT OF THE BOROUGH OF Ql"F.I'INS
120-55 QUEENS BOULEVARD
KEW GARDENS, NEW YORK 11424

March 10, 2022
Dear Friends,

Greetings to all the friends and supporters of the Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC) on the occasion
of the Council’s 57th Annual Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit, which celebrates the arrival of the “Year of the
Tiger” on the Chinese calendar.

This evening’s event gives us a great opportunity to celebrate the success the Chinese-American Planning
Council has had in assisting Chinese American, immigrant and underserved communities in New York City by
providing services, skills and resources that promote economic self-sufficiency. Founded in 1965, the Council
has grown to become one of the largest providers of educational, social and community services in the United
States, and its services have taken on even great importance as it continues to help people cope with problems
associated with the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic.

Tonight is also a great opportunity to pay tribute to your distinguished honoree, which is being recognized
for its outstanding service to the community. On behalf of the 2.4 million residents of Queens, “The World’s
Borough,” I offer our sincere congratulations to Mannings Surgical Supplies & Confucius Pharmacy and to
GrowNY C. Both organizations are receiving CPC’s Community Service Award this evening.

I hope all in attendance enjoy this year’s Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit, and I wish everyone associated
with the Chinese-American Planning Council continued success in all your endeavors.

Sincerely,

T L

Donovan Richards Jr.
President
Borough of Queens
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4

Chinese-American Planning Council
150 Elizabeth St
New York, NY 10012

Dear Friends,

I want to offer my warmest greetings to all the dedicated, hardworking people at the
Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC) on the occasion of your 57" Annual Lunar New Year
Virtual Benefit. CPC has provided vital social services for the Chinese American community in
my district and beyond, and I am very grateful for the important work your organization has done
to champion and care for our city.

I would also like to congratulate all of this year’s honorees. Mannings Surgical Supplies
and Confucius Pharmacy and GrowNYC have each exemplified the commitment to service and
community that CPC stands for.

For the work you do to strengthen and uplift communities all across my district and the
rest of New York City, I thank you. It is my honor to join you in ringing in the Year of the Tiger,
as well as in celebration of your achievements past, present, and future. Please accept my sincere
congratulations.

Sincerely,

mEaLRE
Councilman Justin Brannan, 43" District
Bay Ridge, Dyker Heights, Bath Beach, Bensonhurst
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Wayne Ho

President and CEO

The Chinese-American Planning Council
150 Elizabeth St.

New York, NY 10012

February 18, 2022

Dear Wayne,

Congratulations on another year of service to New York City!

CHAIR

PARKS AND RECREATION

COMMITTEES

IMMIGRATION

EDUCATION

LAND USE

OVERSIGHT AND INVESTIGATIONS

CONSUMER AND WORKER PROTECTION

SMALL BUSINESS

I applaud you, your staff, and your volunteers for providing culturally-responsive, life-
saving programs for our Asian, immigrant, and low-income communities across the city.
Through the darkest depths of the pandemic, the Chinese-American Planning Council

provided light and hope to so many vulnerable New Y orkers.

May 2022 — the Year of the Tiger — bring you and your members health, happiness, and

good fortune!

In solidarity,

Shekar Krishnan
Council Member, 25" District
Chair, Committee on Parks and Recreation
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NEW YORK, NY 10007 OF 11364
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Linda Lee

COUNCIL MEMBER, 23rd DISTRICT, QUEENS

March 10, 2022

Dear Friends,

Greetings, and a very Happy Lunar New Year to everyone gathered here for the Chinese-American Planning
Council’s 57th Annual Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit. It is a pleasure to join you here today as we celebrate
the New Year and honor the recipients of the Community Service Award - Mannings Surgical Supplies and
Confucius Pharmacy, and GrowNYC.

As we continue to combat the undue hardships brought about by this pandemic, we recognize the leadership of
President & CEO Wayne Ho and the board of CPC for their ongoing commitment to support the organization’s
efforts to provide and serve the community each and every day. As the nation’s largest Asian-American social
services nonprofit, currently serving over 125,000 New Yorkers, CPC has been instrumental in providing
essential services to New Yorkers during the pandemic, to ensure that needs were met and that the community
was protected. In addition to the services in education, economic empowerment, and family support CPC
provides, we appreciate their continued sacrifice and efforts to keep NYC safe and healthy.

Please accept my well wishes for a joyful celebration and much continued success.

Respectfully,

N e
LT
Linda Lee

Council Member, 23" District
New York City Council



THE COUNCLL OF
THE CITY OF NEW YORK

FRANCISCO MOYA

COUNCIL MEMBER, 215" DISTRICT, QUEENS

March 10, 2022
Dear Chinese-American Planning Council:

It is my sincere pleasure to extend my warmest greetings to all participating in your
annual Lunar New Year Benefit. While this event is once again taking place virtually,
your invaluable work in support of our community’s needs transcends platforms,
neighborhoods and hearts.

The display of bravery and action-driven solidarity amid an ever-evolving pandemic is
very fitting as we celebrate the Year of the Tiger. It is precisely organizations like CPC
that not only advance our community but serve as an example of what makes New York

City the greatest city in the world. Thank you for all that you do.

I also want to congratulate Mannings Surgical Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy; and
GrowNYC for being honored with the Community Service Award.

Wishing you all the best as we move forward—Happy Year of the Tiger.

Sincerely,

=

Francisco Moya
Council Member, District 21
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February 22, 2022

Thank you to the Chinese-American Planning Council for another year of good service to the
community.

The CPC board and staff do tremendous work every day to support and promote the social and
economic empowerment of New York’s Chinese-American, immigrant, and low-income
communities. CPC’s services, particularly throughout the pandemic, have been absolutely critical
for so many individuals and families across all 5 boroughs.

A big congratulations to Mannings Surgical Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy, and GrowNYC
for being honored with the Community Service Award.

I would like to wish everyone a Happy Lunar Year — may the year of the Tiger bring you good
luck, health, and prosperity. Annual Lunar New Year Benefit!

Sincerely,

A - -

Keith Powers
New York City Council
District 4
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THE COUNCIL of THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF COUNCIL MEMBER CARLINA L. RIVERA

March 10, 2022

Chinese-American Planning Council, Inc.
150 Elizabeth Street
New York, NY 10012

Dear Neighbors,

Congratulations and Best Wishes on the occasion of your Annual Lunar New Year Celebration!
I am proud to join the Chinese-American Planning Council in celebration of the mighty Year of the
Tiger, as well as to acknowledge the incredible work CPC has done successfully for many years by
serving immigrant and working class communities.

Historically, the Lower East Side has been destination and home to Asian immigrants and their
descendants, forming a community that has made so many valuable contributions to the culture and
economy of New York City.

I stand resolute with you in unequivocal condemnation of past, current and future anti-Asian racism
and violence in this City, and I am committed to increased investment in community-based
organizations such as CPC, already doing the work to advance and protect racial, social, and economic

justice.

As your Council Member, I revel in the spirit of diversity that you foster and recognize the immensely
positive impact the Asian and Asian-American community has made on our City.

Warmest wishes for a joyous celebration.

Cnto P
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COUNCIL MEMBER, 20™ DISTRICT, QUEENS

Chinese-American Planning Council
150 Elizabeth Street,
New York, NY 10012

Dear Chinese-American Planning Council,

Happy Year of the Tiger! I write to extend my warmest greetings to all gathered at the
Chinese-American Planning Council’s 57th Annual Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit. |
would also like to congratulate Mannings Surgical Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy and
GrowNYC for being honored with the Community Service Award.

The Chinese-American Planning Council (CPC) was founded in 1965. It is a non-profit
social service organization - serving over 125,000 New Yorkers of diverse backgrounds
in New York City. The CPC aims to create positive long lasting social change. By
providing quality education opportunities, family support resources, advocacy, and
community and economic empowerment programs, they’re able to engage and create a
transformative change for the families in need.

The COVID-19 pandemic has brought unprecedented challenges to our communities,
especially the Asian American and Pacific Islander (AAPI) community, which saw a
spike in hate speech and hate crimes. As we work to rebuild and strengthen our
communities, we also need to remain united and resilient now more than ever. I
commend the CPC in their commitment to making sure that communities in need receive
the essential resources and opportunities they need to succeed in New York City, and
sincerely thank the CPC for their continuing support and advocacy for our communities.

Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful event and much continued success!

Sincerely,

=

Sandra Ung
Member of City Council, District 20
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We provide PCA and CDPAP services under contract with HRA and
Managed Care Organizations.

Home Care Workers Wanted  [EEREEEIEE
Chinese / Korean / English Speaking choaSEERay EEE / BIEE / 6858

$15.00t0 $16.10 Per Hour ~ TE&&/J\IF $15.00 2 $16.10
Live-In $195.00 to $209.30 Per Day  fEFEX $195.00 ZE $209.30

1 York Street 2nd Floor, New York, NY 10013

Tel: (212) 219-8100 Fax:(212) 966-7371 Ein: (212) 219-8100 {BE: (212) 966-7371




In response to the COVID-19

Pandemic, DoorDash provided

temporary commission relief to its
restaurant partners, distributed free

PPE and other support to its Dasher
community, and invested $10M in direct
grant relief to restaurants and their workers.

DoorDash is committed to social equality and
bringing communities closer, one doorstep at
atime.

DoorDash is proud to partner with CPC to address
food insecurity among underserved communities in
New York City.

For more information, please visit DoorDashimpact.com

"ADVANCING our |
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CONGRATULATIONS

to Chinese-American Planning Council for 57 years
of committed and dedicated services to advance our community.

CONGRATULATIONS

to the Community Service Awardees
Mannings Surgical Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy
&
GrowNYC



DIAMOND
SpONSor
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DEVELOPER OWNER MANAGER

WE ARE.PROUD
TO SUPPORT THE
CHINESE-AMERICAN
PLANNING.COUNCIL

IN HONORING

Mannings Surgical.Supplies

& Confucius Pharmacy
COMMUNITY SERVICE AWARD

&

GrowNYC
COMMUNITY SERVICE AWARD

212.599.0520 GothamOrg.com






The 450,000 healthcare workers of T1I99SEIU join
the CPC in celebrating the Lunar New Year!

Thank you for the work you do to empower
our community.

WE CARE FOR NEW YORK 11995EI1U

United Healthcare Workers East
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CVS Health:
Building healthier
communities

. -

' Throughout the pandemic,
L n co munities across the country,
CVS| Health has been there. We've
~ opened more than 4,800 COVID-19
test sites, administered more than
1n |ll|orl_tl_ n more than
) million vaccines. Ne¢ ‘__'e’,re using
" nd infrastructure

in providing
_-pulatlon'

e

guidelines.




N MANNINGS SURGICAL SUPPLIES & CONFUCIUS PHARMACY
R TON® KEE
1

LT
—— B2 2244 IS PROUD TO BE RECOGNIZED AS THE

Confucius Pharmacy s CPC COMMUNITY SERVICE AWARDEE.
Mannings® Surgical Supplies

We are pleased to support CPC's essential services to meet the needs

www.nymannings.com of Asian-American, low-income and immigrant communities.

We invite you to join us and support this wonderful cause.

Specialty Pharmacy Home Care Connecr with us on WeChat
| Accreditation Accredjtation |




“ MarshMcLennan
Agency

lanning
Congratulations to this year’s honorees!
Our presence is local. Our reach is global. Our solutions are limitless.

350 Madison Avenue, 7th Floor * New York, NY 10017 +1 212 867 0070

MarshMMA.com

YOUr Tuture Is limitiess.”



PITTA a BAIONE LLP
RE.H & HRN S P

HAPPY LUNAR NEW YEAR!
BT REE! B o (e !

MAY YOU CONTINUE TO EMPOWER COMMUNITY MEMBERS TO
ACHIEVE THEIR GOALS IN EDUCATION, FAMILY AND CAREER.
PRI\ SR o e REAE AT B 5 R,

X AL = ol 1
SRR A -
-_ \
by \. A <
w LY 3
o 4 t -

4 PAEHIMMA R, R EMEE 7 TR B,
—E—n_ PITTA & BAIONE LLP REMAINS DEDICATED TO THE COMMUNITY THROUGH OUR ADVOCACY IN OBTAINING 9/11 HEALTH
g AND COMPENSATION BENEFITS FOR COMMUNITY MEMBERS AND PRESERVING THEIR GOVERNMENT BENEFITS.

- W 122 911 AT S T e A 28 250 1 PR R A I B R U AR A A R B OE S 9 M AN Ffi(EL
U] FREE CONSULTATION
0 GBS ) 212-658-1763
[0

9/11 COMPENSATION - ELDER LAW - ESTATE PLANNING - PROBATE/ADMINISTRATION Q/NERR - RARE - HPHE - E AR

INFO@PITTABAIONE.COM | WWW.PITTABAIONE.COM | 9TIBENEFITS.COM | 120 BROADWAY, 28TH FLOOR, NEW YORK, NY 10271 | &3k 212-658-1763 ‘ {4LEL: 212-658-1767
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Congratulations
to the Honorees Ve
of The Chinese-American Planning Council’s ﬁ e
57" Lunar New Year Celebration AL
73

Sandata

Get more right from the start

Sandata.com | 800.544.7263 S R P e T



TIGER BARON
FOUNDATION

_m_‘,

Proudly Supports

Chinese-American Planning Council

Congratulations
to this year's honorees:

Mannings Surgical Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy
GrowNYC




MMSGroup

Corp. | T.U.C. Management Com

ient Services, LLC | Multifamily Management of Philadelphia, LLC

RESIDENTIAL « COMMERCIAL « DEVELOPMENT

We applaud CPC for its invaluable and tireless
efforts to enrich the community....
And we congratulate this evening’s honorees!

Mannings Surgical Supplies

and Confucius Pharmacy
GrowNYC

From Your Friends at T.U.C. Management Company
and our entire MMS Family of Companies




HAPPY YEAR OF THE TIGER!

Thank you CPC

for 57 years of outstanding services provided to our community
especially throughout the pandemic

Congratulations to the honorees

Mannings Surgical Supplies

and Confucius Pharmacy

GrowNYC

Veronica Tsang
Executive Vice President, Cathay Bank

Board Member, CPC



WAC LIGHTING

Responsible Lighting®

U2
Bh Lt | glow:..:
GLOW FOUNDATION E‘é’.{.“-r"é‘.!."'"

Proud sponsors of
CPC Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit

WAC LIGHTING
Responsible Lighting
waclighting.com

Glow Foundation PR ©
Glow Community Center .
Enrich community life through educational,
cultural, and social programs.

glownyc.org
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f' ‘,-r" . ff.;' Gallaghers

'b.)

+£|sk M‘anagement ‘ ConSuItlng

Gallagher is proud to support Chinese-American
Planning Council and its Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit.

Amy Kansay, CISR

Area Vice President | NE Region Director of Nonprofit Practice
Amy_Kansay@ajg.com | 212.530.7960



Bank ...

May the Year of the Tiger
bring prosperity
and good luck!

cathaybank.com | 800-922-8429

Follow us

. WeChat ID
“* cathaybankus

MKT6004-C (01/22)
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Celebrating
CPC for 57 years of service |
to the New York City community J#L
and |
congratulating
Mannings Surgical Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy
GrowNYC

for their achievements.

Chester P. Lee




&P

congratulates

CPC 57th Annual
Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit

CMP is a not-for-profit organization
that promotes economic self-sufficiency and
career advancement

CMP
212-571-1690
info@cmpny.org
Www.cmpny.org



DCH Auto Group is a proud sponsor of the
Chinese-American Planning Council and
their 37th Annual Lunar New Year Benefit

AUTO GROUP®

pCH



"Q&; HSBC is providing over
' US$750 billion to flnance
the glgbal transmon IQ net—zer o ;‘

‘

" Sﬂmh HSBC us Sustainablllty
EIhs




Hogan Lovells

is proud to support the work of the
Chinese-American Planning Council Inc.,
and its

Home Attendant Program.

We also congratulate this year’s honorees.

I Kenneth Kirschner
Partner

www.hoganlovells.com

Hogall Hogan Lovells is an international legal practice that includes Hogan Lovells US LLP

LO‘V’e]]_S and Hogan Lovells International LLP.

© Hogan Lovells 2016. All rights reserved.



We are proud to support
the work of the

Chinese-American Planning Council

and its Lunar New Year Virtual Benefit.

We also congratulate tonight’s honorees:

Mannings Surgical Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy
GrowNYC

B LAU-KEE

LAW GROUP PLLC

114 Bowery, Suite 302
New York, NY 10013

www.laukeelaw.com



'HAPPY NEW_YEAR

to the
N | _ Chinese-American Planning Council
- pps and this year’s distinguished awardees
//’é\@@ S Mannings Surgical Supplies and
Confucius Pharmacy
GrowNYC v

Loyoldroupd

</ Insurance/Financial Services

119 North Park Avenue, 4th Floor,
Rockville Centre, NY 11570
Phone: (516) 960-0700

Fax: (516) 536-2234
equinn@loyolains.com

www.loyolains.com




B 1851 FRRIZLIH » MassMutual —BELIBRENRERKER - RN —FE » SALURERTIRENEHIRT —EE T ReE - DREHRLRIETHA
MassMutual $LEFIRRIRARTERE » EFANE - BFIEZEEERIRENMBER - iESF  MRTE !

8 ShHIGE : HE:

2 Mott Street, Sth Floor 41-60 Main Street, Suite 303 36-05 Main Street, 2nd Floor 818 60th Street, 2nd Floor 745 64th Street, Suite 3L
New York, NY 10013 Flushing, NY 11355 Flushing, NY 11354 Brooklyn, NY 11220 Brooklyn, NY 11220
5 212-515-4700 &55: 718-762-5600 Bi5 646-681-8540 855 917-669-1758 5% 718-833-3200

37-01 Main Street, 2nd Floor
Flushing, NY 11354

55 718-321-0062

o MassMutual
fRi& « Bk - SRIRE EEEERBEH

1A T BMassMutuaifa s S » FEMassMutua T ATISRENBAT - FMZE S BiMassachusetts Mutual Life Insurance Company (MassMutual), Springfield, MA 011 11 RENBXEEMATST - iEME SRR BEMML Investors Services, LLC (SIPCE%
B FMasshutual 2 TAF]) 124t - Supervisory Office: 330 Whitney Avenue, Sute 600, Holyoke, MA 01040, 413-539-2000 « (R -~ §555R  TRCUH LB REHER LR - CRN202201-258424




The math is simple.
Make under $25k?
Your health care

is $0 cost to you.

$0 Vision & Dental

No deductibles or Copays
Free Telehealth

Free Drug Coverage

$400 per year to workout

Visit 34,000+ Top Doctors

vMetroPlus

é%% CALL (855) 809-4073 TO GET COVERED < H |.th
[=]3 Find out more: MetroPlus.org/Enroll-CH iﬁ:@l_ﬁ'f%@ ea




.9 CONGRATULATIONS
aih Pa2i™ TO CPC FOR 57 YEARS OF OUTSTANDING SERVICE
By 24 a AND LEADERSHIP TO THE COMMUNITY
v THANK YOU TO THE CPC STAFF
&2 FOR THEIR DEDICATED SERVICE TO PEOPLE OF OUR CITY

CONGRATULATIONS

to this year's distinguished honorees

Mannings Surgical Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy

&
GrowNYC
> e o n ~
w7y Virginia M. Kee  ZIEifH
b # 0 N CPC Founder and Board Member ZEREZEEIWRARESE
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agewellnewyork.com y ¥ D
718-696-0206 | TTY/TTD 1-800-662-1220

7 days a week from 8:00 am to 8:00 pm
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Kelle
Dry‘t’-:-

KELLEY DRYE IS PROUD TO SUPPORT THE

CHINESE-AMERICAN
PLANNING COUNCIL'S
57TH ANNUAL LUNAR ...
NEW YEAR BENEFIT '



THEEEFEEIBRER ICBC USA Mortgage

samzes 53505

Loan Amount as high as $3.5 Million.
a— N

Features and Services:

Refinance (Gashe

ERAAE. XEER, #FFEEUKLEXERRYATHRIE
Applicable to: US Citizens, Permanent Resident and Non Residents

TREZFE, BEZTAREN!

Come to branches for details

Canal Street Branch Brooklyn Branch Flushing Branch

BEHDT mERMITT ERLRR ST

202 Canal St., 5714 8th Ave., 39-02 Main St.,

New York, NY 10013 Brooklyn, NY 11220 Flushing, NY 11354 Member

Tel: (212) 238-8208 Tel: (718) 210-0508 Tel: (347) 905-9772 FD'C =l

Additional qualification will apply, program subject to change without notice. ICBC (USA) NA reserves the right of final explanation.
Offered by Industrial and Commercial Bank of China (USA) NA. NMLS ID: 583545



Congratulations to CPC for 57 years
of exceptional service and commitment

to underserved community members

Thank you to all CPC staff

for your professionalism and dedication in advancing our community

Mannings Surgical Supplies and Confucius Pharmacy &

% LI YAN CHEN

CPC Board Member

Congratulations to this year's Community Service Honorees: %

GrowNYC




New year.
New potential.
New possibilities.

More than any other, this Lunar New Year holds the promise of better days to come. We
salute the Chinese-American Planning Council for helping to make that progress possible.

Mutual of America Financial Group is proud to sponsor the Annual Lunar New Year
Virtual Benefit.

22 Mutual of America
Financial Group-

Retirement Services  Investments

Securities offered by Mutual of America Securities LLC, Member FINRA/SIPC. Insurance products are issued by Mutual of America Life Insurance Company, 320 Park Avenue, New York, NY 10022-6839,



We do more than simply
recognize heritage and culture.
We celebrate them.

Spectrum is proud to support
the Chinese-American Planning
Council’s Annual Lunar New Year
Virtual Benefit.

Spectrum>



The United Federation of Teachers Salutes

THE CHINESE-AMERICAN
PLANNING COUNCIL

on its

VIRTUAL LUNAR NEW YEAR
CELEBRATION
March 10, 2022

for the
YEAR OIF TIHIE TIGER

We support CPC’s work providing essential services

that meet the needs of low-income and immigrant

communities in New York City during the COVID-19
pandemic and recovery.

M United Federation of Teachers, A Union of Professionals
Michael Mulgrew, President
ng 52 Broadway, New York, NY 10004 e www.uft.org |J
<) u. [ ] [ ]

[-t! "".j._.l
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Big S EMNBSEBRARDIEERPLC:

SIS (FR) - BEi1615% (CPEEBREXNEHNSS)
- SREZESSHE (FrHeil)

ERE BRI FEHTAE A 136-025% (Frit R sS)
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- 86123435 (HMIBRRBAT) United
B e + 1715 Route 27, Edison, NJ 08817 (Festival Plaza) Healthcare
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© 2022 United HealthCare Services, Inc. fREBERERNEHHSRERRAT » MAOBSRRERATISNERBBBAIESN - THRBRBHSRRFRRAT  MERRER
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Happy Lunar New Year!

Congratulations to the honorees

Mannings Surgical Supplies and
Confucius Pharmacy
GrowNYC

and thank you to the Board for their leadership
and commitment to CPC

and to the staff for providing essential services to communities.

Eda Chao and Wayne Ho
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3 Affinity s

TR TREE,
EXEZR!

866.731.8007 (TTY 711)
www.affinityplan.com
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i
Best Wishes to M

On Your 57TH Annual Lunar New Year Benefit
Thank you for all that you do for our community!

CAMS-CAIPA Community Service Fund
11 E Broadway Unit 4C New York, NY 10038
| camsociety.org




People of Chinese Descent Need
Blood Donations from Members of
Their Community

Blood donations are critical for everyone, as maintaining an
adequate and safe blood supply benefits anyone who needs
blood — and someone in the United States needs blood every
two seconds. But it’s also important to make sure that the
blood supply is diversified — that it comes from people of as
many different backgrounds as possible.

This is especially important for people with thalassemia
(sometimes called Cooley’s anemia, after Dr. Thomas Benton
Cooley, who first diagnosed it), a genetic blood disorder that is
disproportionately found among people of Chinese descent.
Those with the most severe forms of thalassemia — such as Ben,
pictured on the right — require lifelong blood transfusions, as often as every two weeks.

And when a person gets blood that frequently, their body may over time react negatively to certain substances (called
antigens) in the blood that is donated. When they get blood that comes from people who share a similar
background, the blood is less likely to contain the antigens that their body reacts against.

People with thalassemia need blood that is as close a match as possible — and for many of our patients, that can only
happen if more people in the Chinese American community donate blood.

Please make a commitment to donating blood today and help keep people with thalassemia —and anyone who
needs blood — safe and healthy! Contact CooleysAnemiaFoundation@gmail.com for more information.




Congratulations

FROM

DC 37's Everyday Heroes

WE
NEVER
3 st QUIT

Henry Garrido, Executive Director
Representing 125,000 public employees

THE UNION THAT MAKES
NEW YORK CITY RUN.

www.dc37.net
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WE ARE PROUD TO SUPPORT THE

Chinese-American
Planning Council, Inc.

Flatiron Branch

267 5th Avenue » New York, NY 10016
Vincent Trotta, Branch Manager
212.252.8200 « investorsbank.com

(\I. InvestorsBank
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EARLY LEARNING COMPANY ~

Roeﬁﬁnd Ceuntles -
| ;500-“334-2014 ext. 5009
~ mbonder@kaplanco.com
s Kaplh*nco com
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We salute
CPC

for promoting social and economic
empowerment of our communities.

Congratulations to the worthy
recipients of the 2022 Community Service
Award:

Mannings Surgical Supplies
&
Confucius Pharmacy
GrowNYC

—
—
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-MEGA

WWw.megagroup.nyc
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2 NewYork-Presbyterian

Lower Manhattan Hospital

CONGRATULATES

CHINESE-AMERICAN PLANNING COUNCILS
57™ ANNUAL LUNAR NEW YEAR CELEBRATION
&

ALL THE HONOREES

FOR THEIR OUTSTANDING SERVICE
TO OUR PATIENTS AND COMMUNITY

ON BEHALF OF THE PHYSICIANS AND STAFF OF THE HOSPITAL
THANK YOU

JUAN MEJIA
SVP AND CHIEF OPERATING OFFICER

170 WILLIAM STREET, NEW YORK, NY 10038 (212) 312-5000 WWW.NYP.ORG/LOWERMANHATTAN
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A FAMILY

00
$E2§ CEnrens

AT NYU LANGONE

Larry K. McReynolds, Executive Director
Chang Xie, FHC Board Chair
The Board of the
Family Health Centers at NYU Langone

Congratulate

The Chinese-American Planning Council

On the 57t Annual Lunar New Year

THURSDAY | MARCH | 10 | 2022 | 6PM ET €

CPC’S 57TH ANNUAL
LUNAR NEW YEAR VIRTUAL BENEFIT




The Omni Agency congratulates CPC
on its continuing work to strengthen communities
and wishes you a prosperous
Year of the Tiger!

Yomni

INSURANCE AGENCY

Omni offers the most competitive Workers Compensation companies on the market
as well as aggressive Risk and Claims Management.

Please ask us about Code Rule 60 and how you can save an additional 10% on your
Workers Compensation policy.

www.theomniagency.com

Trey Wilder, CIC | Tel: 718.831.7888



Pl VAT 47 Stewart Ave., Brooklyn, NY 11237 718-628-8080 www. peklngfood com
PEKING FOOD LLC



HAPPY LUNAR NEW YEAR! #F 8 &

e Building Envelope « Structural Engineering
Our Services « MEP « Building Surveys
e ArchitecturalDesign < Energy Services

« Code & Zoning Special Inspections

ENGINEERING | comactie.
+ARC H |TECTU RE -com 159 West 25th Street

New York, NY 10001 randpc.com



SOMOS is proud to support the

CHINESE
AMERICANY:
PLANNING

COUNCIL'S
ANNUAL LUNAR NEW YEAR CELEBRATION

At SOMOS we work for people
INn need of affordable health care.

SOMQOS is a nonprofit organization of more than 2,500 healthcare providers who serve more than
700,000 NYC Medicaid holders. The SOMOS network provides culturally competent care to patients
located in some of NYC's most vulnerable communities and immigrant neighborhoods of New York.

| 1.833.SOMOSNY 2910 Exterior St, First Floor
somosnyhealth.org Bronx, NY 10463

05 Healthcare Providers, Inc. dba SOMOS Community | rights reserved.




We proudly support C.P.C. ana
applaud thelr 57 years of

YMCA OF GREATER owgoiwg N T w——
~ NEW YORK |

commuwﬁtg. Tml,g an exampLe
for all of us!

Congratulations to this year’s '

 CHINATOWN

distinguished hownorees




THANK YOU






